
March 12, 2013 FEMA Open House  

 
 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency has issued preliminary Flood 
Insurance Maps for Fox Lake and Mill Creek within Dodge County. An open 

house has been scheduled for March 12, 2013 beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Dodge County Administreation Building in rooms F,G,H,I,  127 E. Oak Street, 

Juneau, WI.  The open house will provide the public with an opportunity to 
review the recently completed preliminary Flood Insurance Study and the 

accompanying Flood Insurance Rate Maps. 
 

 


